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Oregon Parks and Recreation Commission 

 

Sept 18, 2024 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Agenda Item:   3a               Information 
 

Public Comment Allowed:        Yes   

 

Topic:     Budget Update – September Lottery Forecast 

 

Presented by:     Rebecca Jasso, Director of Financial Services 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Background: 

The September 2024 Lottery forecast was released August 28, 2024. It reflects an additional 

decrease from the prior forecast in Lottery Fund revenue for the Department of -$47,876. Since 

the close of session (June 2023), the Lottery Fund revenue forecast has increased by $707,549. 

The Department’s budget was built on a Lottery Fund revenue forecast of $137.5 million and the 

September 2024 forecast is $138.18 million, so despite the quarterly decrease, the revenue is still 

up from the budget basis. The table below reflects the change in the Lottery revenue forecast for 

the 2023-25 biennium and beyond.  

 
Overall, total lottery resources are lowered slightly in the current 2023-25 biennium, and over the 

forecast horizon. In keeping with recent sales trends, this relatively small net change is the result 

of increases to the traditional and sports betting outlooks, combined with a lowered video sales 

forecast. 

 

Prior Action by Commission: The 2025-2027 Agency Request Budget was approved at the 

July 2024 meeting. The Agency subsequently submitted the budget to DAS.  

 

Action Requested: None 

 

Attachments: None. 

 

Prepared by: LB Yockey Jones, Revenue Analyst 

Courtney Zerizef, Lead Budget Analyst 


